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O F F I C E R S 
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Brad Shay (2022) 
Secretary: 
Mark Sellhorn (2022) 
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E X C H A N G E S 
Manager: Dale Niebuhr 
 
A P S  A M B A S S A D O R 
Dale Niebuhr 
 
M E E T I N G S 
The Club meets the second 
Thursday, 7:00–8:30 p.m. 
 
L O C A T I O N 
College View Adventist Church 
48th & Prescott  St. 
Lincoln, Neb. 
 
C O N T A C T 
E-mail: 
questions@lincolnstampclub.org 
Web: 
www.lincolnstampclub.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/ 
LincolnStampClub 
 
Mail: 
PO Box 6756 
Lincoln, NE 
68506-6756 
 
A F F I L I ATION 
An American Philatelic Society  
affiliate: APS #0799-064882. 

Club Happenings Last Month 

February 10 Meeting 
     
We met with 26 members and 2 visitors attending.  LaVonne Uffelman 

talked about  LINPEX 2022 on February 26-27 and discussed the necessary 

tasks to be done asking for volunteers.  Dale Niebuhr mentioned the early 

newspaper article about the show with the hope that it appears again later.  

Brad Shay talked about the Pathfinder stamp collecting honor program at 

the College View Church that several club members have been helping with.  

Steve Allen donated several items for door prizes at club meetings.  Sam 

Wesely was the first winner of Australian covers. 

 

Cynthia Carlson passed around a newspaper article that at 61 square feet, 

the Ochopee, Florida post office is the smallest post office in the country. 

 

Brad Shay showed a Romanian cover he found in donated material that was 

addressed to club member Curtis Peacock. 

 

Tom Johnson showed an article on revenue stamps in the recent AP Journal 

that referenced past club member, Ken Preuss.    

 

Dave Wallman passed around a copy of First Day magazine and showed a 

1971 cover marked as an FDC for the 1932 Arbor Day stamp (Sc. 717). 

 

Mark Sellhorn showed a 1914 miniature Thanksgiving card with cover and 

a 1916 miniature Christmas card with cover. 

LINPEX 2022 

Another good show with really great weather bringing out 29 club members 
and over 260 potential club members.  We added two more names to our club 
roster, Joe Rende and Tom Hiross.  Welcome Joe and Tom.  We enjoyed 12 
exhibits in 20 frames with the most popular exhibit won by Dave Hamilton for 
his “How To Collect a Postage Stamp”.  Susan White won the 1000 –piece 
Love Stamp jigsaw puzzle door prize and the souvenir stamp sheets were won 
by club members Marilyn Wiedner and Kurt Meyer.  The “Postage Stamp” 
quilt donated by Barb Sellhorn was won by Ron Lawson and generated over 
$260 for the club.   

Dues 2022 
Please check the number behind your name on the mailing label.  If it is not 
22, please send them in to Dave Wallman or better yet, please bring them in 
to a club meeting. 



LINPEX 2022 



LINPEX 2022 



Meetings 
 
■ :  Meeting:  Thursday, March 10 
 Sale of donated estate material 
 
■ :  Program:  Thursday, April 14 
 “The Iditarod and Stamp Collecting” 
 By : Marcia Claesson 
 

 
 
 

LINCOLN STAMP CLUB 
PO BOX  6756 
LINCOLN NE 68506-6756 

Club Notes 
We will meet in person at our new 
location, College View Adventist Church, 
48th and Prescott.  Please join us in the 
company of other philatelists.   
 

Welcome 
The Lincoln Stamp Club welcomes guests 
to every meeting of the Club.  Dues are 
only $12/year. Membership forms are on 
the Web: ■ Membership: www. 

lincolnstampclub.org/membership/.StampClub. 
 

Facebook 
The Lincoln Stamp Club is on Facebook.  
Please “like” the Club and share its 
updates with your circle of friends. 
■ Facebook: www.facebook.com/Lincoln 
 
 


